

STANDING POLICY COMMITTEE ON PLANNING, DEVELOPMENT AND COMMUNITY SERVICES

Civic Naming Committee - Third Quarter Report 2021

Recommendation of the Committee

That the information be received.

History

The Standing Policy Committee on Planning, Development and Community Services, at its meeting held on September 13, 2021, considered a letter from the Civic Naming Committee regarding the above.

In addition to providing the information to City Council, your Committee also resolved that 'Hill-Hampson', 'Nazarali', and 'Pepper' be added to the Names Master List (Unassigned).

Attachment

September 7, 2021 Letter from the Civic Naming Committee